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                          NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED COMMISSION MEETING  

 

The Port of Tacoma Commission has rescheduled its regular Commission Meeting of April 

21, 2016  to April 28, 2016 due to international travel.    

  

                                             THURSDAY, APRIL 28, 2016 

                                     12:00 noon – Fabulich Center, Room 104    

 

This notice is given pursuant to RCW 42.30.90, for your information, and is not to be 

considered a paid legal advertisement.  It need not be published or broadcast. 

 

Dated at Tacoma, Washington this 1ST day of March, 2016. 

 

 

                                        
_____________________________ 

Constance T. Bacon, President 

Port of Tacoma Commission 

 

 

 

 

  

 


